

## STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

December 10, 2004

Carolyn P. (Gamal-Eldin) Colburne P.O. Box 92 Augusta, ME 04330

Dear Ms. Colburne:

This is to notify you that on December 9, 2004, the Maine State Board of Nursing ("the Board") voted to suspend your (registered professional/practical) nurse license effective immediately pursuant to 5 M.R.S.A. Section 10004(3) based upon the immediate jeopardy your continued practice of (registered professional/practical) nursing poses to your health and safety and the health and safety of the public.

An adjudicatory hearing will be scheduled for January 7, 2005. The notice of hearing will be sent under separate cover.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:vls

TDD: (207) 287-1151

pc: Nicole Morin-Scribner Martie L. Moore, R.N. Mary-Anne D. Ponti, R.N. Heather Hawkins, Association

Heather Hawkins, Association of Registered Nurses of Newfoundland & Labrador

Dan Coble, R.N., Executive Director, Florida Board of Nursing

John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General



OFFICES LOCATED AT: 24 STONE ST., AUGUSTA, ME.